
Milford Animal Commission Minutes 

November 8, 2017 

 

Members Present        Also Present 

M.  Blake         Scott Ellingson 

C. Harla          C. Aronson, Orange 

S. Stanek          Liaison  

                                                                                                 

        

Members Absent 

S.Nierenberg 

Lt. S. Moore, P.D. 

K Dorney 

 

Meeting Called to order at 12:05 pm. 

 

A motion to accept the warden’s report was made by Commissioner Stanek and was seconded by 

Commissioner Harla .  Motion carried. 

 

Department Report 

1. Officer Ellingson placed all shelter animals on Pet Finders this week. 

2. We have 10 kittens, 3 adult cats and 2 dogs at the shelter. 

3.  Kittens are on meds for upper respiratory and one with ringworm. 

4. Officer Ellingson reported that the shepherd mix was adopted to a rescue group better to 

handle the skin issues and expense of treatment. 

5. Officer Ellingson put in work orders for the air conditioning and to look into the vibration caused 

by the furnance. 

6. Mayor ordered new pooper scooper dispensers and bags to be installed at the dog park. 

7. Officer Ellingson will request the driveway and curb to be repaired. 

8. Officer Ellingson will inquire about using Orange money to purchase a new dishwasher. 

 

 Old Business 

1. Volunteer update – none. 

2. Petty cash fund was discussed and tabled. 

 

Donations to shelter - $1,962.70 

 

New Business 

1. Mayor discussed improvement of the dog park at Eisenhower Park with Officer Ellingson. 

2. Officer Ellingson put in work orders for the air conditioning and to address the vibration made 

by the furnace. 



3. The commission voted unanimously to reimburse Officer Ellingson for the purchase of the new coop 

for the outside cats that live at the shelter in the amount of $202.05. 

 

 

Commissioner Report 

1. Commissioner Blake stated that she attended the adoption event at the Milford Bank and was 

impressed with the amount of animals and activities. 

 

 

Correspondence 

While Commissioner Dorney is recuperating the office staff is sending out the thank you notes. 

 

Commissioner Stanek made a motion to adjourn and was seconded by Commissioner Harla. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:55 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Shelley Steeves 

 

 


